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The Board of Directors of Blackheath Golf & Community Club is elected at its Annual General Meeting held every August.
There are seven Directors elected by the members of the club. The President is elected by the Directors. 

Current Directors (as at August 2016)

Name Position Comments

President Ian Foulsham  Email: president@blackheathgolf.com.au

Vice President Louise Aaron

Club Captain Stephen Rabone

VIce Captain Michael Lonergan

Board Member Henry Herron

Board Member Jon Still

Board Member Rodney Tubbs

General Manager Robert Evans Email:  gm@blackheathgolf.com.au

Name Position

Finance Henry Herron

Match/Greens Stephen Rabone

House Jon Still

Marketing/Sponsorship/Membership Rodney Tubbs

Convenors of Committees (as at August 2016)


